
J o h n  P i s c i o t t a  
P r o - L i f e  W a c o  
4200 Grim Ave., Waco, TX  76710 

254-644-0407 (cell)    prolifewaco@gmail.com 
www.prowlifewaco.com 

 
 

October 15, 2015 

Program Director 
Charitable Foundation Matching Gifts 
Bank of America Headquarters 
100 N. Tyron Street 
Charlotte, NC 28202 
 
Dear Program Director: 

As the leader Texas outreach expressing opposition to Bank of America grants 

to the now-disgraced Planned Parenthood, I am hoping you will remove 

Planned Parenthood from your list of non-profits meriting your financial support 

and seal of approval.  

My attachments describe major facets of the ongoing controversy, which in 

Austin has become a street confrontation in front of your branch at 515 

Congress Avenue. 

I want you to know that the pro-life dedication in response to 

#PPSellsBabyParts is stronger than ever and led me to launch #ProtestBOA 

on September 1. The participation and support Pro-Life Waco has received is 

beyond our expectations. It is our view that the horrific treatment of aborted 

babies by Planned Parenthood—severing and selling baby organs--should 

disqualify them from corporate philanthropy. Typically, corporate philanthropy 

is for causes that bring people together not divide them with intense conflict. I 

applaud your support for Special Olympics.  

With a wave of pro-life enthusiasm, Pro-Life Waco will continue for as long as 

it takes to resolve the issues of #ProtestBOA. Just 10 of a planned 14 

undercover videos have been released. More videos over the next month or so 

will mean intensified controversy over Planned Parenthood. I hope you will 

conclude that entanglement with Planned Parenthood is not the place for Bank 

of America to be. I would be happy to discuss the matter with you. I was able to 

discuss the Planned Parenthood grant situation directly with Wells Fargo 

managers in Central Texas. As you can see from the letter enclosed, we were 

able to come to a reasonable accommodation very quickly. 

Through the weeks of #ProtestBOA, we continue to send a strong message to 

the business community that Planned Parenthood is not a worthy charity.  

#ProtestBOA also gives us the opportunity to inform citizens about the 

deplorable realities of Planned Parenthood in 2015. We must act as the press 

since the media is largely acting as a shield for Planned Parenthood. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Pisciotta, Ph. D. 
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